
From: gfire mayo <gfiremus 

Sent: Tuesday, August 5, 2014 7:15 PM 

To: ATR-LT3-ASCAP-BMI-Decree-Review <ASCAP-BMI-Decree­
Review@ATR.USDOJ.GOV> 

Subject: My comments on the ASCAP/BMI decree review 

To whom it may concern, 

I am struggling singer-songwriter who has belonged to ASCAP for over 20 years. Each year my songs get thousands of plays on 
streaming music services such as Spotify Pandora etc. yet I make an average of less than one penny per play. 

I appreciate your review of this set of decrees and I hope you find it in favor of adjusting the status quo to be more fair to both the 
streaming services and the professional songwriters. 

Sincerely, 

Gfire Mayo 
Austin Texas 

Sent from my iPhone 


